
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Did you know that if you toss unused medications down the toilet, many 
are not removed or only slightly altered in the water treatment process, 
becoming persistent organic pollutants or “POPs” that then enter area 
streams? Help keep our water clean by taking unused medications to 
the prescription drug drop box located in the entryway of the Sheriff’s 
Department, at 670 Spring Street in Hot Sulphur Springs. This location is 
accessible 24 hours a day.  
 
 


